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Appendix A

"Rare Earths, Inc., Process for Breaking Monazite Sands Into
Rare Earth and Thorium Components," June 27, 1955. (3 pages)

United States Atomic Energy Commission Compliance Inspection
Report, Rare Earths, Inc., November 25, 1959. (16 pages)

Letter from Robert W. Kirkman, Region I, to '!. R. Grace & Company,
July 17, 1964, transmitting AEC-592, statin. items of noncompliance,
July 17, 1964, regarding July 1, 1964, inspection conducted by
Eugene Epstein of the W. R. Grace & Company. (18 pages)

AEC-591, Inspection Findings and Licensee Acknowledgement,
November 17, 1966. (13 pages)



